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A glitch in the process with the ballot company has meant that the Protected Action Ballot will begin two
days later for Queensland members. 

What's still most important is that from Thursday 26 August at 10AM AEST you:
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THE PAB FOR QUEENSLAND MEMBERS WILL NOW

COMMENCE THURS 26 AUG AT 10AM AEST 

We will not let this delay get in the way of a huge voting turnout

across QLD and the rest of the country. It's time to show StarTrack

they cannot continue to undermine our conditions.

VOTE EARLY1. 2. VOTE YES TO ALL QUESTIONS

Organisers will be on site to answer any questions you may have, and the voting process will remain the
same. If you have any other questions, you can contact the branch on 1800 804 533.


